

This week was halves week. We had our halves presentation on Wednesday. We spent the beginning of the week practicing our presentation. Although we did not have as much time as we wanted due to half our teammates being gone to GDC, we were able to run through a few rehearsal to make sure our presentation was within 15 minutes and ensure a fluid transition.

Not long after halves, we were informed that the faculty was not as receptive as we would have hoped to our experience, both due to the information presented and the way we presented. We will be spending the rest of the week fixing the rest of the issues.

Next week, we will be having meetings with the faculties to help us in improving our project.

